
The Global Labour Research Centre is pleased to host a weekly graduate student writing cafe 
during the winter term. 

 

The cafe is intended to address some of the common challenges of writing a dissertation, 
including isolation and limited on-campus resources. As an attendee of the cafe, you will be 
provided with: 

 

1] space from which to work in the GLRC boardroom and/or resource room,  
2] tea and cookies,  
3] connection and comradery with other PhD students, from various disciplines, writing labour-
related dissertations, 

4] support from members of the GLRC Executive Committee in the form of a) short Q&As about 
the writing/editing process and/or b) receiving feedback on a piece of writing. 

 

The cafe is held on Thursdays from 10am to 1pm in Ross N816, and will run for the next 10 
weeks. We work in pomodoros of 25 minutes, to structure time around writing and socializing. 
There are still 2 spots available!! Priority will be given to those in the dissertation/proposal 
phase of their PhD program. 
 

To register for the cafe, or for more information, please contact Lacey Croft: 
lcroft@yorku.ca.  (*Please do not reply directly to this email*) 
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